
 

CITY OF INDEPENDENCE 

AIRPORT BOARD 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Airport Board 

FROM: Brett Soukup, Airport Director 

DATE OF MEETING: February 7, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: FBO Lease 

 

DISCUSSION: 

FBO Lease renewal. This is coming up for renewal in September, the board needs to decide on whether 
they would like to go out for bids on this and how they would like to proceed.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting.  

 


